
 

August 19, 2019 
 

 
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
 

 
 

6802-7453 LONGACRE DR 
WEEKS RD 

7760 OKANAGAN LANDING RD 
 

 
 
Due to scheduled work to disconnect water services, customers in the area listed 
above will be without water on  
 

Wednesday August 21, 2019 from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm 
 
Please make necessary arrangements to have a short term water supply stored 
before the interruption for use during the water outage.  While every effort will be 
made to complete the project by 3:30 PM, it may be necessary to have the water 
off longer. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this disruption will cause and thank you 
for your cooperation.  
 
 
For more information: 
 
Monday to Friday  07:00am to 3:30pm 
 
Utilities Operations Coordinator 250-550-3620 
City of Vernon Operations 250-549-6757 
 
 
After Hours 250-542-5361 
 
 


